
 

 

Australian Flexible Pavement Association media release 

AfPA Reconciliation Week Newsletter Update  
 
This National Reconciliation Week (May 27th – June 3rd) the Australian Flexible Pavement Association 
supports calls to ‘Be Brave and Make Change’. The week offers us the opportunity to learn about the 
histories, cultures, and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and to explore 
how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation.  
 
AfPA acknowledges the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples are Australia’s First Peoples and 
the Traditional Owners of the land where we work and live. We celebrate that this is the oldest 
continuous living culture in the world. 
 
AfPA is committed to facilitating reconciliation throughout its operations, with diversity and inclusion 
being one of its key strategic objectives. AfPA works through its policies and education initiatives to 
continuously promote a more equitable and diverse workforce.  
 
As part of Australia’s Reconciliation Week, AfPA wishes to highlight some of the Government initiatives 
and resources designed for all Australians to learn about our shared histories, cultures, and 
achievements, and to explore how each of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia: 
  

• Reconciliation Australia: https://nrw.reconciliation.org.au/posters-and-resources/  
 

• Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultural awareness training: 
https://culturalawareness.publicsector.wa.gov.au/  

 

• Aboriginal Workforce: Aboriginal workforce | NSW Public Service Commission 
 

• Cultural awareness, heritage and the arts Cultural awareness, heritage and the arts | 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples | Queensland Government 
(www.qld.gov.au) 

 

https://nrw.reconciliation.org.au/posters-and-resources/
https://culturalawareness.publicsector.wa.gov.au/
https://www.psc.nsw.gov.au/culture-and-inclusion/aboriginal-workforce
https://www.qld.gov.au/firstnations/cultural-awareness-heritage-arts
https://www.qld.gov.au/firstnations/cultural-awareness-heritage-arts
https://www.qld.gov.au/firstnations/cultural-awareness-heritage-arts

